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President's Message

Greetings Arden Oaks Neighbors,

It is that time of year when we have our annual meeting. Our AONA Bylaws require us to have a
yearly meeting, so we try to make it worthwhile for folks to show up, and I believe this one is worth
your time. We have two short presentations that should be of interest to property owners in our
area. I have personally heard the San Juan Schools Building Project overview and found it
fascinating. Without children in the school system any longer, I had no idea how active the San
Juan program is, and it was very encouraging to hear. And of course, we are all interested to hear
what is really going to happen to Country Club Plaza. Our own neighbor Chris Campbell is going
to give us an overview of that development.

Another topic of interest to us is the OFF-DUTY Sheriff Patrol which we have used for over 10
years. lt has added quality-of-life to those of us who have had to interact in one way or another
with the Sacramento Sheriffs department - giving us our own personal contact. And for the
neighborhood at large, it has provided an overlay of safety and security that we could never
achieve with the standard County services. THANK YOU to those who have faithfully
contributed. Over the holidays this year we were able to add two extra patrols during the week,
but discontinued them as of January 15 for lack of funds. We currently have seven patrols a week
scheduled, with no replacements if the regular person is not able to work. This keeps us in budget
for now and seems like an adequate amount of patrol. However, we are expecting a 5% cost
increase in July again so each 4-hour patrol will increase from $292.00 to about $314.00. . lf any
of you who have not contributed can contribute even a partial amount of money, that is helpful as
well. Every dollar contributed goes directly to patrolling our neighborhood.

Hope to see many of you at the Annual Meeting on March 13 at 7PM at the Arden Park
Clubhouse.

Regards,
Linden Beck

AONA President



Arden Oaks Neighborhood Association

Annual Meeting

When: March 13,2018 - 7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Where: Arden Park Clubhouse

1000 La Sierra Drive

Agenda:

Election of Board of Director Members

Chris Campbell, CBRE - update on suffounding retail activity
*Board nominations will be accepted from the floor. In addition, anyone

interested may contact a board member ahead of the meeting. Contact info is
on the website (wwrv.ardenoaks.org).
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Security Patrol Contributions - Honor Roll

We would like to thank the following residents who contributed to the Off-duty Sheriff Patrol Program A
special thanks to those residents with an 'for paying more than asked to tncrease the number of patrols

Henry & Lynne
rankirn & Sandra

Thornas I Jdanne


